Louie Azzolini

From: hyerses@escape.ca

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2001 4:48 PM

To: Louie Azzolini

Subject: RE: Reminder about Agenda ltems for the Meeting on July 20 MVLWB Board Room
Thanks Louis.

My phone # is: (204) 453-7807.
Looking forward to the meeting.
Tim

>you bet, make sure I get your coordinates.

=LA

>

>-——-Original Message--—-

>From: byerses@escape.ca [mailto:byerses@escape.ca]

>8ent: Thursday, July 12, 2001 4:26 PM

>To: Louie Azzolini

>Subject: Re: Reminder about Agenda Items for the Meeting on July 20

>MVLWB Board Room
>

>

>Hi Louie,

>

>I'll be out of town til Tuesday.

>Is there any chance of having the July 20 meeting teleconferenced?

>

>Tim.

=

>>The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) is
>>having the first of two open sessions/meetings in July to discuss the De
>>Beers environmenial assessment on Friday July 20, 2001 in the Mackenzie
>>Valley Land and Water Board board room (7th floor of the YK Centre). Please
>>let me know by Monday July 16, 2001 what you want included on the agenda.
>>]'ve booked the room for the entire day. To get everyone thinking, | want
>>to include the following on the agenda.

>>

>>- number of hard copies and CD-ROM's experts, ngo's others want over the
>>course of the EA;

>>. application of the Review Board's rules of procedure;

>>- work plan timelines (reasonable?); and

>>- attributing expert input authorship.
>>

>>

>>Sincerely,

>>

>>Luciano Azzolini,

>>Environmental Assessment Officer,

>>Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
>>Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

>>Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;
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